<u>Carlton Road Newsletter – January 2020</u>

Hello and welcome to are first newsletter of 2020! everyone Carlton Road hope you all had a fantastic first month into January, Carlton Road have been extremely busy with all sorts of activities.

On Tuesday's still we go and have our game of bowling which is very competitive but great fun.



On one Tuesday evening we even went to watch a pantomime in Dinnington "oh no we didn't" "oh yes we did" we all had such a great time booing the baddy and cheering on the goodies, it was lots of fun, here's a photo of us outside the venue before going to watch Aladdin.





The lads on a Thursday still really enjoy going to the Canal to help the community pick up litter, here's a photo of the lads going recently. One of our staff members had found a great deal on train tickets that only cost 10P we took advantage and we've gone to Lincoln for the day, we still have Meadowhall, Wakefield and Leeds to come, it's going to be a great day,



At the beginning of the year all the lads at Carlton Road took out gym memberships and have taken up the gym, the few sessions they have done there they have thoroughly enjoyed it.





Dates for the diary -

Friday 3rd April – 13-00 – 15-00

Carlton Road would like to invite parents to a silly sock day at Carlton Road and show off your silly socks.

$$16^{\text{th}}$$
 - 20^{th} March —

Matthew, Sean, Kevin and Gareth are going away to Skegness Butlins for a 60's week.

28th September - 2ND October

Rory & Matt

Lewis Brett RSWI Carlton Road 4.2.2020